
Coughs and Colds 
It is important as we head 
into the colder weather 
that if students are unwell 
please keep them at home. 
We must be mindful that 
we are still following 
Covid19 protocols, 
including hand sanitising, 
hand hygiene, social 
distancing and wearing of 
face masks in required 
situations. There are a 
number of students and 
staff with compromised 

immune systems and we 
must care for and protect 
each other.  
 
Contact details 
Just a reminder that it is 
important we have up-to-
date details for all of our 
students. If anything has 
changed recently, 
including; address, parent 
contact, emergency 
contacts or medication 
information, please call the 
office and we will update 
details. 
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Education Week 2021 
School Open Day 
You are invited to come and 
join in our daily activities from 
10.30-1.00 on Friday 28th 
May. Seniors 2 will be 
organising a sausage sizzle if 
visitors would like to stay for 
lunch. 
To ensure we follow current 
Covid19 regulations, please 
let us know if you will be 
attending by filling in the form 
in your childôs diary and 
returning it on Tuesday 25th 
May.  
Stay safe everyone, 
Sandi  




